
 

 

From: Lee, Chai 
To: LCCMR Shared Mailbox 
Cc: Pallmeyer, Hannah; Grafstrom, Peter; Schetnan, Judd 
Subject: Pig"s Eye Landfill Task Force 
Date: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 10:37:26 AM 

Dear Commission Members, 

I write in support of the work plan before you to establish a Pig's Eye Landfill Task Force on 
cleanup and remediation of this site. Once established, the Task Force can incorporate the 
voices of local governments impacted by this site, so they can work with agencies with the 
expertise needed for clean up, restoration, and planning for future uses. 

I appreciate your consideration and look forward to your support, 

Chai Lee 
Met Council Member, District #13 
Chai.Lee@metc.state.mn.us 

612-271-2719 
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